
 
From: Shaun Pace [mailto:robertperry1@ft.newyorklife.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2007 5:46 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Fee disclosure 

I personally feel the fee disclosure is not appropriate.  What other industry is required to disclose 
how much they make on a contract? Decisions should be based on service and meeting the 
clients needs. 
 

Shaun Pace, CLU  
Assistant to Robert H. Perry, CLU, ChFC  
782 E. 12400 South  
Draper, UT  84020  
801-572-8222  
If you do not wish to receive email communications from New York Life, please reply to this email, using 
the words "Opt out" in the subject line. 

Please copy email_optout@newyorklife.com New York Life Insurance Co, 51 Madison Ave, New York, 
NY 10010  

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to whom they are addressed. 

Any other use of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify 
the system manager and delete the file immediately. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 


